
Companies in Need of Seasonal
Contract Workers
“Every holiday season, companies need people to work seasonal
jobs in the retail and hospitality industries, but the need is
also  great  for  seasonal  contract  workers.  Companies  are
looking  for  seasonal  contract  workers  to  help  with  IT
security, E-commerce, and pandemic-related tasks at schools,”
reports Aaron Cantrell in News Channel 5.

“Experts report the demand is so high workers have the upper
hand. They can ask to work from home and ask for a higher pay.
Last year, 54% of companies reported they were looking for end
of the year contract workers. This year, 74% of companies in a
new survey tell talent solutions firm Robert Half they’re
looking for end of the year.”

Read the article.
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